
PoP Celebration at ISB

8:00-10:00 Presentation
We will start with an introduction from Project Zero’s Ben Mardell 
followed by free time to browse exhibits featuring work from all PoP study 
groups. A few ISB teachers will then facilitate a deeper dive into some of 
the specific research questions being studied at ISB.

If you will be joining us for this morning session, please RSVP:
play@isbillund.com   

10:00-15:30 Open House
The exhibit will remain open to the public with Project Zero researchers 
and ISB teachers on hand to answer questions. 

Choice, Wonder, Delight

Each spring, ISB teachers and our friends from Project 
Zero gather to celebrate a year’s worth of playful 
research generated as part of the Pedagogy of Play 
project. 

Please join us in reflecting on some of the questions 
our PoP study groups have been exploring around the 
theme of choice, wonder, and delight.
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